
OREGON PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: October 31, 2016

TO: File through Bruce Helleb^

h

FROM: MaliaBrockU^

SUBJECT: Frontier Communications Northwest Inc., Docket No PL 51/Advice
No. 044SPL, Standardizes the naming and descriptions of

nonrecurring charges and removes obsolete billing codes.

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be

sent. The filing is effective October 31, 2016, and was filed October 27, 2016.
The company proposes to standardize the naming and descriptions of

nonrecurring charges and remove obsolete billing codes in the Price List.

This filing comports with the company's revised tariff approved by the
Commission in Docket No. ADV378/Advice No. 1049 effective October 31,
2016. The approved tariff change standardized both text and installation
charges by renaming and restructuring nonrecurring charges.

This filing does not change the conditions of service, the terms, the rates, nor

cause the withdrawal of any service.

The filing complies with Oregon Revised Statutes (ORS) 759.175, which
requires telecommunications utilities to submit tariff filings to the
Commission whenever a telecommunications utility intends to change its

rates, terms, or conditions of service. This filing was submitted on October

27, 2016, and thus, complies with Frontier Price Plan, Section Q, which

requires price list changes to be filed at least one day prior to their effective
dates.

Frontier. 044SPL. StandarizesNamingDescriptionsNonrecurringChrgs


